
Dear Enfield Council,

I have lived on Cockfosters Road for 11 years and go to school in the area. I value all the green spaces within
Hadley Wood because it is surrounded by Green Belt., which protects the special character of the area. I know
that I can go for walks and enjoy fresh air where I live. I therefore object to the proposed site allocation, which
would allow the development of 160 homes on green belt land.

The following reasons are important to me:

1) the green belt must be protected otherwise it runs contrary to government policy and wishes of the public
2) Hadley wood is not sustainable for such a development. For example the school is already full with existing
housing and there are few services in the area such as shopping etc.
3) the plan will destroy the heritage and history of the area.

Please note my objection and remove this proposed site allocation from the next edition of the Local Plan and 
retain the green belt status for the road.

Yours Sincerely,

2717


